
Fire Insurance Premium Levy Distribution; HB 2270

HB 2270 places a limit of $100,000 on deposits into the State General Fund (SGF) each 
fiscal year from moneys from a levy placed on each fire insurance company doing business in 
Kansas for the purpose of maintaining the Office of State Fire Marshal. Continuing law requires 
the State Treasurer to credit 10.0 percent of moneys from the levy to the SGF.

The bill directs the remainder of this levy to be distributed as specified in the bill: 64.0 
percent to a fee fund of the Office of State Fire Marshal, 20.0 percent to the Emergency Medical 
Services  Operating  Fund,  and  16.0  percent  to  Fire  Service  Training  Program Fund  of  the 
University of Kansas Fire and Rescue Training Institute.
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